GROUP 5
CALIFORNIA BANKERS ASSOCIATION

BRUCE W. MCPHEETERS, SECRETARY
c/o SECURITY FIRST NATIONAL
BANK OF LOS ANGELES

P.O. BOX 2097 TERMINAL ANNEX
LOS ANGELES 54, CALIFORNIA

February 6, 1951

Marriner S. Eccles, Board of Governors
Federal Reserve System
Washington, D. Ce.

Dear Mr. Ecclest

Thank you very much for your letter of January 31, 1951. You
mentioned that you were enclosing a copy of a recent statement
given by you before the Joint Committee on the "Economic
Report". This statement was not enclosed with your letter and
we shall appreciaste you sending a copy of it along to us.

This morning we recelved the glossy photograph and the
blographical sketch from your secretary.

Enclosed is a reservation we have made for you at the Biltmore
Hotel. In the event that you wish us to change it in any way,
please let me know.

Again may I say that all of us are looking forwsrd to meeting
you and hearing your address.

Sincerely yours,

B. W. McPheeters
Secretary
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